
Feb 26, 2024 
 
Hi Gang, 
 
I went to the US Air Force Academy 1981 - 1985 and learned to fly there. I eventually became 
an Air Force flight surgeon but have since retired from the US Air Force flight (pictured on right 
with terribly non photogenic expressions slightly in front of Lt Col Stiller in this photo). I have 
deployed multiple times to the Middle East in combat zones over the last 3 decades while living 
in Longmont and Broomfield. This is the most recent uniformed picture (2022) picture (from 
KBJC) flying with my replacement for Wyoming State Air Surgeon up to Cheyenne, WY from 
Broomfield on my last day of active duty. Also, I included a non GA photos as well (standing on 
wing of my USAF C-130H based out of Cheyenne, WY. 
 
Starting in the 1990s, I was checked out to fly gliders at your airport (north side of KBDU) in 
Boulder then eventually the airplane side. I have been checked out in most of your fleet 
including all of the C-172s, the tricked out 150 HP C-150 ( N6316S ) and a DA-20 you used to 
have (or maybe still have). I fly from KBDU from KLMO and KBJC and also rented from 
Journeys at KBDU for currency and training and have flown with your CFIs for local Journey’s 
GA rental checkouts and flight reviews as recently as 2021.  I have flown local GA in Boulder 
County as recently as 2 weeks ago and remain active in civilian and military aerospace 
medicine. Here are some additional GA and USAF photos. 
 
Thanks for your efforts to support GA.  Good luck in keeping Boulder Airport open and viable. 
 
-John Ogle, MD , MPH, MC, CFS 
Colonel (ret) WY ANG  
 

 


